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TO: House Committee on Judiciary 

FROM: Ethel Gullette 

SUBJECT: Yes on HB 3075-1 

Dear Chair Jason Kropf, Vice-Chair Chotzen, Vice-Chair Wallan, and Members of the 

Committee, 

My name is Ethel Gullette, I live in Beaverton, Oregon, and I am writing in strong 

support of HB 3075-1. HB 3075-1 will help ensure a smoother and more rapid 

implementation of Measure 114. We passed Measure 114 to reduce gun violence. 

It’s time to begin saving lives.  

Sincerely, 

Ethel Gullette 

 


